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Ranked choice has been tried in a number of places and tends to skew the results 

toward the center of the political spectrum. As a result you get representatives who 

are not on the fringe and therefore represent a broader slice of the body politic. In this 

era of political polarization I think that ranked choice moves more toward a 

consensus based system. 
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